
(This email is being sent on behalf of Shireen Banerji, PharmD, DABAT, FAACT 
and Chris Hoyte, MD, MBA, FAACT, FACMT from the Rocky Mountain Poison 
Center) 
 

 
 
Are you an RN SPI or CSPI looking to re-locating to Denver for a full-time opportunity? Then 
we’d love to talk to you about joining our dynamic team at RMPDS!  Please view attached 
flyer.  Our talented SPI team of 21 includes nurses and pharmacists; 81% are CSPIs. We also 
utilize Poison Information Providers (PIPs).  We have a robust medical toxicology fellowship and 
currently have 5 fellows that support the poison center. We have a couple open SPI/CSPI 
positions and are hoping to start a training cohort in March of this year. 
For any questions regarding this position, please contact  including salary and benefit 
information, contact Jim Booth at 303.389.1316 or Jim.Booth@rmpds.org.  If interested, please 
apply at https://www.denverhealth.org/for-professionals/careers,  Job ID # 12517.  
 
You may also reach out to the Managing Director, Shireen.Banerji@rmpds.org with any 
questions about the position.  Interested candidates are encouraged to apply as soon as 
possible! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shireen Banerji, PharmD, DABAT, FAACT 
Managing Director 
Rocky Mountain Poison Center 
Denver, CO 
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